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Counterfeit Money Discovered in Leavenworth
(KAIR) -- A federal investigation is underway in Leavenworth following an attempt to pass
counterfeit money.

According to Leavenworth Police Major Dan Nicodemus, the incident occurred Monday at the
Leavenworth Water Department.

(Play Audio)

Nicodemus says no arrests have been made and no suspects have been determined in the case so far.

He adds that sometimes counterfeit money is inadvertently passed and that the person caught
passing it may not be aware of its counterfeit nature.

Nicodemus says the Leavenworth Police Department typically receives one or two counterfeit cases
a year, but there have been no recent cases of counterfeiting reported in the city.
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